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SPEEA Diversity Committee

May is Asian American Pacific  
Islander Heritage Month

Federal Asian Pacific American Council (FAPAC)

Celebrating the contributions of generations of emigrants  
from across the Asian continent and from the Pacific islands  

of Melanesia, Micronesia and Polynesia. 

Learn more at fapac.org

Join SPEEA Diversity Committee 
Meeting online the second Wednesday of the month 

4:30 p.m. (PT) / 6:30 p.m. (CT)

Email meetings@speea.org for the link


